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Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 1:58 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Robert Meyers, Esq., Weiss Serota Helfman Cole Bierman, P.L. (Outside Employment)

INQ 16-231

INQ 16-231 Meyers

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 1:44 PM
To: Turay, Radia (COE) <Radia.Turay@miamidade.gov>; Perez, Martha D. (COE) <perezmd@miamidade.gov>; Diaz-
Greco, Gilma M. (COE) <Gilma.Diaz-Greco@miamidade.gov>
Subject: INQ 16-231 Robert Meyers, Esq., Weiss Serota Helfman Cole Bierman, P.L. (Outside Employment)

Robert Meyers, Esq., of Weiss Serota Helfman Cole Bierman, P.L., a firm that represents several municipalities in the
County, inquired concerning whether it would be necessary for a City Manager in a municipality to report as outside
employment his reactivating of his contracting license in order to close out some expired permits that needed to be
closed and on which the individual had previously done work and been paid. This person was hired as City Manager on
the condition that he would close out his private business as a roofing contractor, which he had done. These matters
were brought to his attention following the lapse of his contractor’s license. They involve work for which he was
previously paid, and he will receive no further compensation for the closing out of the permits. I advised that since the
services he will be performing involve private work for which he has been compensated, even though the compensation
preceded his public employment as City Manager, he should disclose the work as outside employment, following his
obtaining approval from the governing body for his reactivation of his license solely for that purpose.

Joseph M. Centorino
Executive Director and General Counsel
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
19 W. Flagler Street, Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130
Tel: (305) 579-2594
Fax: (305) 579-0273
ethics.miamidade.gov


